From: Shawn Porter

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Comment on BNR Cafo moratorium
Date: Saturday, September 14, 2019 12:37:19 PM

| support a permanent moratorium on swine concentrated animal feeding operations (CAFOs) in the
Buffalo River Watershed.

Shawn Porter
HC 72 Box 69
Parthenon, AR 72666
870-688-4479
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